
Dear families,  

Our school has chosen to participate with the exciting Scholastic Lucky Book Club for 2021. However, 
we are not sending flyers home with your children.  If you already have an account please follow the 
link below. 

https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/ 

The issues are packed full of wonderful books which I’m sure your children will enjoy.   There is a 
large selection available at wonderful prices, and each book you purchase, our school receives 20% 
back in rewards dollars.  We will redeem these for more books for our Library or resources for our 
school. 

To place an order, please follow the link below, register your details, add your child, find your school 
and once this is complete, (you only need to do this once) you are set to place your order. 

https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Register.aspx   

To find our school type in the first 4 letters of our school name (leave the “area” field empty) and 
our school will drop down.  

If you wish to purchase from your Phone, please download the Lucky Book Club App.  

Please do not send Cash or Cheque payments to our school, we are participating with online orders 
only.  

Please have your orders placed by the end of the day, 16/06/2021.  All books will arrive at our 
school and will be delivered to your Childs classroom. 

All issues will offer the “GIFT” option. This is a great option should you wish to do some shopping 
without your children knowing!  If you select this, we will inform you directly when your order has 
arrived to our school, and you can collect from the library. Orders marked with “GIFT” will not go to 
the children’s Classrooms.  

Should the book you ordered not be available, you will receive a credit voucher to the full value of 
the book and a replacement book at no cost.  Scholastic would rather a book goes home with every 
child that has ordered one.  

For help at any time you may call 0800 266 525 and chat to the friendly customer care team at 
Scholastic, or click on the help button on the Book Club platform.   

You can also email   bookclub@scholastic.co.nz  

Thank you for your wonderful support. 
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